
Guam Community College
Council of Department Chairs

Date: April 18, 2012
To: Faculty Senate
Fr: Chairperson Council of Department Chairs
Subject: Recommendations from CDC

Hafa Adai,

The Council of Department Chairs would like to submit the following recommendation
regarding hours and class limitations for adjunct instructors. This issue was discussed at the
April 12, 2012 CDC meeting. The following recommendation has been approved by the Council:

1. Raise adjunct limit to three (3) classes not to exceed a total of 200
instructional hours.

Christopher Dennis
Chair, CDC


